COMPROMISES FOR CONSIDERATION FROM THE CHAIR

OF THE EASTERN INTERIOR ALASKA SUBSISTENCE REGIONAL ADVISORY COUNCIL

An email was sent from the Eastern Interior Council's Chair, Sue Entsminger, to Council Coordinator DeAnna Perry and Wrangell-St. Elias Cultural Anthropologist/Subsistence Coordinator Barbara Cellarius on December 30, 2021, that included a list of possible compromises for discussion when the Councils meet to discuss deferred fisheries proposal FP21-10 on March 16. The Southcentral Council's Chair, Greg Encelewski, and Council Coordination Division Supervisor Katya Wessels were also copied on the email. The following is the portion of the message related to this topic.

- "... to give you a heads up I am talking to a few of my RAC & SC members and I have some thoughts I want you to help me with for our meeting when this comes up. I know you guys are willing to write things up to consider. Here are some changes the RAC's could discuss regarding a compromise. I am not saying these are my ideas just things that have been talked about.
 - 1. The description of the area made smaller to where it is feasible to get to (but we still want land status verification to show it is federal jurisdiction)
 - 2. The season dates
 - 3. Release king salmon unharmed
 - 4. No fishing from a boat
 - 5. No spear
 - 6. Knotless web, one inch no monofilament
 - 7. No fish can be gilled
 - 8. No commercial use of guiding to subsistence fish
 - 9. 5 day reporting
 - 10. One year temporary to watch

These are things talked about and I'd like to share with others.

Sue Entsminger"